
 
 

 

Timothy P. Matthews 
Partner 
202.739.5527 
tmatthews@morganlewis.com 

Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 
1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC  20004 
Tel.  202.739.3000 
Fax: 202.739.3001 
www.morganlewis.com 

October 29, 2014 

William J. Froehlich, Chair 
Nicholas G. Trikouros 
Dr. William E. Kastenberg 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Docket: FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company, Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, 

Unit 1, Docket No. 50-346-LR 

Re:  Notification of Document Related to the Davis-Besse Shield Building 
 
Dear Licensing Board Members:  

The purpose of this letter is to provide notification to the Licensing Board of the enclosed 
document.  The document was submitted by FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company (FENOC), 
applicant in this proceeding, to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) on October 28, 2014.  
The letter provides FENOC’s responses to the NRC Staff’s September 29, 2014 Requests for 
Additional Information B.2.43-5 and B.2.43-6 regarding the Davis-Besse Shield Building. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Executed in Accord with 10 C.F.R. § 2.304(d) 
Timothy P. Matthews 
 
Counsel for FENOC 

Enclosure 

cc: Service List 
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 
BEFORE THE ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD 

 
                
         ) 
In the Matter of        ) 
         ) Docket No. 50-346-LR  
FIRSTENERGY NUCLEAR OPERATING COMPANY )  
         ) 
(Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1)    ) October 29, 2014 
                   ) 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I hereby certify that, on this date, a copy of the “Notification of Document Related to the 

Davis-Besse Shield Building” was filed through the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s E-Filing 

system.  

  
 

Signed (electronically) by Stephen J. Burdick 
Stephen J. Burdick 
Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 
1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20004 
Phone:  202-739-5059 
E-mail: sburdick@morganlewis.com 
 
Counsel for FENOC 

 
 
 


